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Coming Events: 

Monthly Meeting:  We will meet on the fourth 
Wednesday, March 23nd at Saltgrass Steakhouse on 
Veteran’s Blvd. at six pm (1800) with meeting beginning at 
7:00 pm (1900).  See you there! 

For Sale:  Bob Sappington has some cars for sale:  A 5 window 
1929 coupe and a roadster.   Contact him for details.

March 26th:  Spring Fiesta.  Meet at 1101 Sam’s Ave,, Harahan.
(Troendle’s warehouse).  More info coming.

April 9th:  Divine Mercy car show.  All info in the February A 
Frame.

April 23rd:  Crawfish Boil at Dianne & Carl Hunter’s home, 
133 Moss Lane, River Ridge. Bring your chairs and Model A!

May 7th:  All Car Clubs picnic at Wally Pontiff playground.  
Meet at 11:00 am.  Bring Model a and chairs.  More info 
coming.



FEBRUARY MEETING

Frank Culotta; Bill Pfaff, Gary Phillips, John Maiorana, John Troendle 
and Roger Casanova.

Roger & John Maiorana 
cleaning Roger’s engine at 
warehouse.  This is how to 
learn what makes our cars go!



FUN WORKING ON YOUR CAR

On many Saturdays John Troendle opens his warehouse (Crescent 
Hardwood) and those of us with car problems show up with our car and 
everyone else present offers some advice and help and before longer 
problems are a thing of the past.  Best of all, we all end up learning how 
to fix the problem and gain the confidence that we too can do it in the 
future.  Some meet for breakfast and then head to the warehouse to work 
on the cars.  By noon they head out in their Model As for a lunch break.  
Below a photo of some returning from lunch at Kim Ahn’s.

 Gary Phillips, Ray Fuenzalida, John Maiorana and Paulo Casanova, 
John Hummel, Danny Veade, Bill Pfaff, Carl Hunter, Mickey King, 
Bobby Burwell and John Troendle.



Tune up Saturday
Saturday 19 March was the chance to come to the warehouse and 
have your car timed to perfection by Phil Strevinsky.  There was a 
great turnout of our club members as well as the Tin Lizzie 
members.

Tin Lizzies:  Don Reach, Jimmy Spicer, Henry Purcell, and ?  
NOLAs:  Harry Ricca, Phil Strevinsky, John Troendle,   Bob 
Sappington, Carl Hunter, John Hummel, Roger & Paulo Casanova, 
Bobby Burwell, Bill Pfaff, Ken Falanga, Geoff Goodbee, Danny 
Veade, Byran Veade, Mickey King and Ray Schaub.  Probably some 
were missed!



Below are some of the interested present for the class on “how to 
tune up your car” given by Phil Strevinsky.

An early group photo the warehouse.  Many of these were at 
breakfast at Chef Ron’s Gumbo Shop to start the day.  I know that 
all were impressed at how nice John Troendle has made this area of 
the warehouse for the club to work on their cars.


